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Mr. Chair 

 

My delegation appreciates the International Law Commission and the 

secretariat for their effort on the draft article and the ILC 

recommendations put forward for our deliberation for the elaboration 

of a convention on the Prevention and Punishment of Crimes Against 

Humanity 



5. Yes, let me for the first time agree with my brother from Gambia, 

that we should work through every single line and sentences during 

the next step of negotiations on the draft article and to include 

relevant proposal putting into perspective all our views. 

I thank you 

 

 

 


